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DIARY DATES 

 
TERM DATES 2025 
 

TERM 1 
28th Jan – 11th April 
 

TERM 2 

28th April – 4th July 
  

TERM 3 

21st July – 26th Sep 
  

TERM 4 

13th Oct – 12th Dec 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Week 6 

Thurs 5th June – 

Scrub School 

Fri 6th June – 

Yoga Sessions 

 

Week 7 

Mon 9th June – 

Public Holiday 

Thurs 12th June – 

Scrub School 

Fri 13th June – 

Reception Transition 

Yoga Sessions 

 

Week 8 

Thurs 19th June – 

Scrub School 

Fri 20th June – 

Reception Transition 

Yoga Sessions 

 

Week 9 

Thurs 26th June – 

Scrub School 

 

Week 10 

Wed 2nd July 

Reports Home 

Thurs 3rd July 

Scrub School 

Fri 4th July 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  

 

It’s crazy to think we are over halfway through the term!  

In the coming weeks, our Term 3 Reception children will participate in their transition 

visits. These visits are structured to support our youngest learners to develop 

relationships with educators and peers, increase confidence with classroom routines 

and prepare for school life! We are getting excited to welcome new learners to our 

Reception class next term.  

Our Governing Council and myself have been discussing potential parent 

information sessions that we would like to schedule throughout the coming terms. 

Supporting our young children to develop strategies that promote wellbeing and 

resilience is a workshop that we have booked in for term 3 with Smiles All Round – 

please keep your eye out for information about this early next term.  

Resilience is a skill that helps children navigate challenges and bounce back from 

setbacks. A few tips to help develop resilience in your child include: 

1. Encourage Problem Solving: Allow children to tackle problems on their own before 

stepping in. 

2. Promote a Growth Mindset: Teach them that mistakes are opportunities to learn. 

3. Model Resilience: Show them how you handle challenges and setbacks. 

4. Foster Connections: Encourage friendships and social activities that build a support 

network. 

Advance notice to families that we have scheduled a Pupil Free Day for the last day 

of term – Friday 4th July. This day has been allocated to staff working together on 

planning Learning Expeditions for Term 3 – which is very exciting!!  

As we continue to plan our 50th anniversary event, we invite all members of the 

community to contribute to our celebrations. We are collecting photos, stories, and 

memorabilia that share the history and peoples’ experiences of school in Beachport. 

If you have something to share, please feel free to drop it to our school office or 

email it to Jessica.Herrewyn852@schools.sa.edu.au.   

I wish everyone a safe and relaxing long weekend – hopefully with a little more 

warmth than the last couple of days!!  

Kind regards,  

Jessica Herrewyn 

Principal  
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Basketball Clinics 

 

For the last three weeks, our school has 

participated in Basketball Clinics. Kids 

have had an absolute ball, learning all 

things basketball, team work and good 

sportsmanship. 

 

Thankyou to Amy for doing a fantastic 

job with our students! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAPSASA  
Leni competed in SAPSASA football 

during Week 5, he says: 

‘In Week 5 I travelled to Adelaide to 

compete in the SAPSASA Football 

competition, in a team with other 

students from the local area. We 

played three games of footy each day 

against teams from all different parts of 

South Australia. Our team managed to 

win six of the nine games they played, 

and I got best player for the first game 

and mentioned in all games. I got to 

play ruck in every game and my 

favourite part was kicking a goal even 

though I wasn't playing the         

forward line.’ 

 

In Week 4, we held our school Assembly. A big well done to students who received their class 

awards and to Kate and Leni for receiving their Adelaide SAPSASA sports bags. Both of these 

students will, or have, travelled to Adelaide to represent our local area in different sporting events. 

 

Assembly  



 

 

 

 

Preschool 
At Preschool a wide variety of activities and equipment are planned to help children build their fine 

and gross motor skills. This helps children develop strength, control, awareness and autonomy over 

their bodies which are the foundations for everyday activities later in life; like buttoning a shirt, tying 

shoelaces, playing a musical instrument, playing sport, typing, writing and more. 



 

 

 

 

 

Yoga Sessions 
Beachport Primary and Preschool students are attending a couple of yoga sessions this Term, 

taught by Emma Slape in the recreation hall. Today was our first session and it was great to get our 

bodies moving in this chilly weather! The kids (and staff!) loved it and look forward to the sessions to 

come. 

Thankyou Emma! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Notices 


